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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and is pleased to inform delegations that the meeting of the Working Group to Review the Program-Budget for 2010 of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) scheduled for tomorrow, September 18, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. will take place in the General Secretariat Building (GSB – 1889 F. St. NW).  The videoconference with the Inter-American Court of Human Rights will take place in the TL-76 Room, and subsequently the consideration of the remaining items in the order of business will be held in the Ruben Dario Room (8th Floor). The order of business for this meeting will be distributed shortly. 
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